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Great news today for our residents, Rockland Community College (RCC) will open as a New York State 
COVID-19 testing site on Tuesday, January 18th. New York State has partnered with Quadrant Biosciences 
to operate the site which will provide oral, saliva-based PCR COVID-19 tests. 
 
Quadrant Biosciences currently operates several other sites around New York which maintain capacity for 
approximately 225 appointments per day and up to 50 walk-ins. The operating hours for the RCC site have 
not been announced but the other sites operated by Quadrant generally are open Monday through Friday, 
from 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM. Once these operating hours and the process for making an appointment are 
confirmed we will share that information. 
 
Thank you to Governor Kathy Hochul for establishing this new site and to all the other local elected officials 
who advocated for its opening. 
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